
Austin Build + Connect Portal Replacement Postponed

Due to technical challenges, the AB+C Portal Replacement project has been postponed.
Based on final testing over the weekend, it was determined that a key feature was not
operational. Development Services and other City staff are evaluating solutions and will
reschedule the launch at a time that ensures minimal impact for our customers and
stakeholders.
 
Thank you for your patience. We look forward to sharing the new portal with you soon.

Thank you for your continued interest in Development Services topics.
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